
>>  
>> Dear Sirs, 
>> My wife and I have studied the local plan draft and think that although  it offers a 
constructive insight to future development,  Upper Clatford  being placed in tier 3 is 
not correct.   
>> As residents of Upper Clatford, we believe that In order to qualify as tier 3, we 
should have both a school and shop within safe walking distance and this is not the 
case. We have found the road from Upper to Goodworth Clatford  treacherous to 
walk. The road is narrow, twisting with no walkway. Traffic also travels fast along this 
road. If we need to go to the shop we drive into Andover.  For these reasons we 
believe upper clatford should be tier 4.  
>> As a village and a community, we also believe that maintaining a local gap / 
Green space is important for our identity as well as the benefits it offers in preserving 
rare habitats such as the grazing marsh land we have near our home which has 
been in massive decline in the UK over the last 30 years.  
>> We also have concerns over sewage being discharged into the local river. This 
has occurred over the past 2 years. We would like to see an improved wastewater 
system if new development is to be considered in the future.  
>>  
>> Yours sincerely, Mr and Mrs A Lynn 
>>  
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